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Fiscal Analysis 

 

The House amendment to SB14 inserts a new section discontinuing the use of supplemental 

payroll on the PeopleSoft system by the Central Human Resources Unit of the Department of 

Corrections. It also prohibits the Department of Corrections from processing and issuing 

paychecks to employees of the Department from any type of supplemental payroll system and 

requires that all paychecks be processed and issued through the main payroll system.  

 

Supplemental payroll is a modification of the timing of payroll- i.e., a different pay cycle, that 

agencies on monthly payroll use to prevent the overpayment of employees who take leave 

without pay or whose employment is terminated. Prohibiting the use of supplemental payroll 

could result in the overpayment of DOC employees in certain cases. Costs associated with 

collecting the overpayment from employees is unknown at this time.  

 

FY’22 Impact: Unknown 

 

Full Year Impact: Unknown 
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